
 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 
 
AT OUR NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING WHICH 
WILL BE HELD ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 7, 2018 AT 9:00 
A.M. WE WILL BE VOTING BY SECRET BALLOT FOR THE 
INTRODUCTION OF THE BYLAWS OF LOCAL #60.  IF 
PASSED THESE BYLAWS WILL TAKE AFFECT 
IMMEDIATELY UPON APPROVAL FROM THE SMART-TD 
GENERAL SECRETARY TREASURER.   
 
I HAVE INCLUDED THE BYLAWS IN THIS POSTING. 
 
OUR MEETINGS ARE HELD AT VFW POST-1397 WHICH IS 
LOCATED AT 20 PENNSYLVANIA RAILROAD AVE., 
LINDEN, N.J. 07036.  THE TELEPHONE # IS 908-862.7191 
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